College Planning Committee – Meeting Notes

February 21, 2013 

Attendees
Present: Jim Haynes, Letha Jeanpierre, Bob Stockwell, Brian Murphy, Mallory Newell, Samuel Duval, Colleen Lee-Wheat, George Robles, Samuel Duval, Glen Olsen
Overview
The group discussed the first meeting of the Value Statement Taskforce. The group reviewed the membership list as well as the values that arose from a brainstorming session. It was discussed that the group members will bring to the next meeting a short list of the values they feel are core to De Anza. Then the full committee will attempt to synthesize the values into one list of 4-8 value statements. This list will then be shared campus wide through division and department meetings as well as at shared governance meetings. The next Value Statement meeting will be held during the week of March 11-15th. 

President Murphy then shared with the group the letter from ACCJC stating De Anza will need to clearly state the student population they serve in the mission statement. He explained that within our 6-year planning cycle the CPC will be reviewing the mission statement and in 2013-14 will be reviewing the mission through a campus wide process. 

Newell then provided an update on the Planning Agenda Progress and Completion Template. She shared with the group that the templates were sent out to each group that was assigned a planning agenda. Some templates have already come back completed. The CPC is asking that all groups submit their templates by mid-may, at that time the CPC will review the progress of the planning agendas for this year. 

The committee also discussed the need to send out the Annual Governance Assessment Survey in the spring quarter. The group will review the results at the June meeting.  

The group then reviewed the planning calendar and discussed the upcoming comprehensive program review. Haynes gave an update on the SLO process and the sustainability of the process. The group discussed how the process can become sustainable as we move forward. This will be discussed at the next SLO Steering Committee meeting as well. 

The next CPC meeting will be held on April 18th from 3-5 p.m.

